
Minutes of the Board of Directors 

Texas Concealed Handgun Association 

Teleconference November 9, 2013 

 

Rick Mackey called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. The following board 

members attended: Rick Mackey, George Pena, Bill Titus, Larry Fellie, Larry 

Arnold, Austin Davis and Bobby Clakley. 

 

Rick Mackey requested that the minutes of the August 10, 2013 meeting be read 

and approved. The minutes were approved by the board. 

 

Rick then discussed old business. Larry Arnold reported that the guns were 

ordered for the 17th Annual Conference. George Pena asked Bobby Clakley to 

send the formal invitation letters to Alice Tripp and Sherry Zgabay. 

 

Under new business, George had nothing new to report except that getting ready 

for the conference was going well. Rick expressed that he wanted Alice Tripp to 

introduce the keynote speaker. Rick provided update on the keynote speaker 

informing the board that Greg Abbott had declined and that Barry Smitherman 

accepted the invitation to be the conference’s keynote speaker. 

 

Bill Titus lost connection and was not able to provide a report. 

 

Austin Davis explained that he will have both the laser shoot and the shoot, not 

shoot trainers available at the conference. 



 

Larry Arnold asked if there had been any feedback on the DVDs and it was 

reported that no feedback had been received. Larry also stated that he felt that 

the association needed one central location for the merchandise. 

 

Larry Feille thanked everyone for their support and kindness. 

 

Training for the upcoming conference was discussed at length and the conference 

agenda was finalized. George discussed the raffle and what guns were to be 

ordered. Rick stated that he will email Bobby a copy of the formal invitation 

letter. . 

 

George motioned to adjourn and it was seconded by Larry Arnold. The board 

approved and adjourned at approximately 11:22 a.m. 

 

Bobby Clakley 

Recording Secretary 


